AGUIRRE& FIELDS

ENGINEERING INNOVATORS

January 30, 2020

Mr. Jose Montelongo II

City of Round Rock — Transportation Department
3400 Sunrise Road

Round Rock, Texas 78665

Dear Mr. Montelongo,

Bids for the Logan Street project were received at your office until 2:00 pm on January 22, 2020. A total of 6 bids
were received. The bids were opened and read aloud. From low bid to high bid the bids were as follows:

1. James Construction Group: $2,064,914.21
2. Chasco Constructors: $2,354,586.50
3. Capital Excavation Co.: $2,387,036.55
4. Pro Dirt Services: $2,409,036.00
5. Patin Construction: $2,412,231.00
6. Peabody General Contractors: $2,674,963.65

The lowest three bidder’s submittals were checked for inclusion of the Statement of Bidder’s Safety Experience, and
inclusion of a bid guarantee. All three submittals contained these items.

Aguirre & Fields, LP has checked James Construction Group bid tabs, and their bid of $2,064,914.21 has been
confirmed.

Based on our review, I recommend that the City move forward with the award of the project to James Construction
Group.
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Arturo Terrazas, P.E.

Aguirre & Fields, LP
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